Dwight E. Turner 

I  arrived at Tyndall early in November 1950. In September of 1950, Tyndall had become an Air Training Command base. I was assigned to a maintenance squadron in support for the Armament/Electronic systems of the F-94A. Several schools were assigned, including Weapons Controllers, USAF Air Police, and USAF Instrument Instructor Pilot. 

Other units assigned to Tyndall were the 3625 Training Wing and the USAF Instructor Flight School. Then on January 4, 1951, ATC began aircrew (interceptor) training at Tyndall using F-86, F-89, and F-94 aircraft. This relationship lasted until July 1, 1957, when Tyndall became part of the Air Defense Command.

I recorded my first flight on the 15th of November 1950.

I recorded my last flight on the 13th of July 1951.

Next assignment  HQ FLYING TRAINING AIR FORCE

